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Work Experience (Area)


Station Address
Postcode

Dear STUDENT NAME, 

Thank you for your interest in this year’s work experience placement at Devon and Cornwall Police. Unfortunately, on this occasion it is with regret that we are unable to offer you a place on this year’s course due to the large volume of applicants and limited places/ expression of interest in the role of year 10 work experience. 

We greatly appreciate your interest in participating in work experience and volunteering with us. We have several alternative opportunities available within our cadet units across the force, where you would be able to gain an insight into the policing family. 

If this would be of interest to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best Wishes 

OFFICER NAME
(EMAIL)
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